
To the House Judiciary Committee, 
 
Oregon already has enough gun laws.  There are specific laws regarding Domestic Violence convictions 
which prohibit the possession of firearms.  This bill as written would allow anyone to make a report 
about anyone they know and illegally cause their gun rights to be taken away.  This is bad law that only 
punishes law abiding citizens.  Guns do not kill people, bad people with guns kill people.  Do not do this… 
 
Steve Thiessen  
Retired Police Officer 
 


